Town of Perdido Beach-Planning Commission Meeting
September 4, 2013 6:30 PM —~Town Hall

The Planning Commission of the Town of the Perdido Beach held its regularly scheduled meeting at the Town
Hall-September 4, 2013. Vice Chairman-Gary Kiefer called the Meeting to order at 6:32 PM.

Members Present:  Vice Chairman Gary Kiefer, Mayor Patsy Parker, Commissioners: Mr. Tom Bloxham, Mr.
John Dobbs, Mrs. Priscilla Condon, Mrs. Freda Fleming, and Mrs. Lynn Thompson-Secretary.
Members Absent:  Chairman Steve Love and Mr. Bill McGrath

Others Present: Mrs. Dianne Burnett-South Alabama Regional Planning Commission (SARPC) and
Members of the Town
Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance: Mrs. Fleming

ITEM: Approve August 7, 2013 Minutes
Motion by Mr. Dobbs, seconded by Mrs. Condon to approve the July 3, 2013 minutes.
No discussion:
Roll Call:
“YES” “ABSTAIN” “NO”
Mr. Bloxham
Mr. Dobbs
Mrs. Condon
Mayor Parker
Mrs. Fleming
Mr. Kiefer
Mrs. Thompson
Motion carried to approve the minutes as presented.

Public Comments: None
Guest Speakers: None
Officer’s Reports:
Mayor’s Report:
Chairman’s Report:
Hearing of Applications:  None
New Business: The Planning Commission discussed a proposed check off list for persons applying for a
land use disturbance application, based on fand disturbance conditions already in the Land Use and Zoning
Ordinance. The Commission will continue work on the checklist at its next regular meeting.

ITEM: Next Planning Commission Meeting Dates:
Regular Meeting October 2, 2013, 6:30 pm- Town Hall

ITEM: Motion to adjourn:
Mation by Mrs. Condon, seconded by Mr. Kiefer to adjourn.
Allin favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:16 pm.

ATTEST:

Steve Love, Chairman Lym’ﬁ hompson, Secretaary
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